
 
 
 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 
 
Q: What about flights? 
A: The athletes/families are responsible for getting to Tulsa, OK. Please arrive by July 16, 6PM. The 
athlete/parent meeting will be at 7PM at the Team hotel, Des Moines Marriott Downtown. 
 
Q: What if the parents aren’t able to come? 
A: Your athlete is allowed to travel with any other family that is participating in the program. If that is 
not an option please contact the office. 352-742-0080 or hp@floridavolleyball.org  
 
Q: How long is the tournament? 
A: The tournament runs for 4 days. There is one practice day on July 17 and then the tournament is July 
18-21. Please plan to leave on July 22. 
 
Q: How will rooming assignments be handled at the All-Star Championships? 
A: Our staff will be assigning rooms by different positions and different clubs (when possible). There will 
be four athletes per room this year. 
 
Q: Will athletes have access to their cell phones? 
A: Yes, between breakfast & 10PM each day. Cell phones will be turned off and collected at night during 
room checks and will be available the next morning at breakfast. (10PM-6AM no cell phone) 
 
Q: How can we communicate with our child if there is an emergency? 
A: An emergency contact # will be provided to the parents. 
 
Q: What if my child has an emergency and needs to contact me? 
A: All athletes will be provided a Team Florida delegation staff contact number; they can use the hotel 
phone in their room to reach us. We will have all athletes’ emergency contact info on file. 
 
Q: Should parents stay at the same hotel? 
A: Parents are more than welcome to stay at the same hotel but it is not required. 
 
Q: Will my child be supervised while participating with Team Florida? 
A: The athletes will be under supervision by the Team Florida All-Star Coaching Staff and the Delegation 
staff. 
 
Q: Can parents attend social/team gatherings, dinners, etc.? 
A: Once the athlete/parent meeting has concluded on the first day, the athletes will be under full 
direction of the Team Florida program. They will only be allowed to be with their coaches and 
teammates while participating in the program. 

mailto:hp@floridavolleyball.org

